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Road Clean up Report 

Though we only had a few volun-

teers for the road clean up on  

November 7 we were very pro-

ductive. The clean up crew picked 

up trash from the entrance of 

Fountain Rock Park to Biggs Ford 

Road. 3 Bags of trash and 109 

alcoholic containers were collect-

ed.  Join us on Dec 5 and 12 as 

we continue our clean up South 

towards 194.  

On November 7, Master Naturalists 

(from left to right) Wayne Leadbetter, 

Suzanne Hill and Dana Collingwood re-

located some plants from the Frederick 

News Post community garden to Foun-

tain Rock  Park. These plants will be 

over wintering and replanted in the 

spring.  

Ariana Kidder (right) helped other Master 

Naturalists and volunteers at Cunning-

ham Falls Park remove invasive plant 

species from the parks trails 

Sarah Delise (left) preps food for the 

raptors at Cunningham Falls Aviary.  

Check out what some of our Master 

Naturalists have been up too..  


